
    
 

 

PROCEDURES FOR PRESENTING DRAFT RESOLUTIONS FOR ACCEPTANCE 

BY THE CIVIL SOCIETY FORUM, 4-5 October, Chisinau 

  

 

Dear Participants, 

  

This is to remind you that every Forum participant who has a right to vote can present draft 

resolutions in Chisinau. Two people are needed as proposers of resolutions but the number of 

people who can sign a draft resolution is unlimited. Resolutions can also be presented en bloc 

by National Platforms and Working Groups or coalitions there of as long as a presenter of the 

draft and a seconder are clearly identified. 

 

Draft resolutions can be presented AT ANY TIME between NOW and 19.00 on October 4th. 

Draft resolutions will be accepted after this deadline but only in exceptional circumstances. 

The language of the draft can be English or Russian or both. The resolutions committee would 

ask you to send drafts electronically to steeringcommittee@eap-csf.eu with contact details 

including a mobile phone number. 

 

The Resolutions Commission which consists of Krzysztof Bobinski, (co-chair of the CSF 

Steering Committee) with Oleksandr Sushko (Ukraine national coordinator) and 

Yaryna Borenko (WG4 co-coordinator) will be responsible for the procedures connected with 

tabling and adoption of resolutions by the Forum. The Commission encourages you to send in 

drafts as early as possible as this will make its work easier. It goes without saying that the 

Commission will welcome clear and concise texts but there is no formal limit on the length of 

the texts. The commission will do its utmost to provide hard copies of draft texts before the 

session at which they will be accepted. The commission reserves the right to edit texts where 

the language is unclear and to talk to proposers of texts which are similar to encourage them to 

merge them. 

 

The resolutions will be voted at the session beginning at 15.30 on October 5th. Obviously the 

assembly has the right to propose amendments from the floor and new resolutions can also be 

accepted for voting at the session. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

From Resolutions Committee - Krzysztof Bobinski, Yaryna Borenko, Oleksandr Sushko 
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